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STATEMENT OF RESPONSIBLE INSPIRATION
 

As a leader in the textile industry for more than a century, S. Harris encourages our  
design friends and colleagues to join us in this profound moment to grow and lead  

a holistic and inclusive industry. 
 

At S. Harris we believe design is a continuum of the past, an informant for the  
present and a window into the future.  

 
To that point, our textile house would like to build continued commitment to supporting 

and uplifting the work of Black designers, Indigenous makers and creatives of color.  
It’s imperative to our creative process to recognize the contributions of artists  

and creatives from a wide array of diverse backgrounds—honoring those who are  
essential to innovation.  

 
A crucial component to the work we create at S.Harris, has always been to celebrate  
and support cross-cultural collaboration in order for ingenuity to flourish in its purest 

form. A continued diligence is key to ensuring that visibility is brought forth and  
original work is acknowledged.

 
We plan to revisit this statement of responsible inspiration, to assess our progress  
and hold ourselves accountable in achieving these goals. We invite you to join us  

on this journey.


